
 

National Police Day: 27 January 2020 
 
With safety and security being one of the pillars of a stable and vibrant society, it is shocking to know that 
according to the Private Security Industry Regulatory Authority, there are more security guards (498 435) 
than police officers (193 000) in South Africa.  
 
These numbers are an indication of some of the challenges police officer face every day. Capacity is a 
huge problem as it not only endangers the lives of officers but also those of the public. It is for reasons 
such as these that a day such as National Police Day should be dedicated to support those who are 
dedicated to protecting and serving the public.  
 
The PSA encourages SA Police Service members to perform their work diligently and to provide excellent 
services to the community. The PSA also calls on all South Africans to support the Police Service in the 
continued efforts to root out crime and corruption. 
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